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IERRA LEONE GOVERNMENT

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

The Judiciary of Sierra Leone wishes to inform the general public that the
March Special High Court Criminal Sessions will be held in Falaba,
Karene and Tonkolili Districts, Northern Sierra Leone.

In Mongor-Falaba District, Kamakwie-Karene District and Magburuka-
Tonkolili District, the Court sittings will commence on the 14th day of
March 2022 and end on the 25th day of March 2022.

All Court sittings will commence at 9:00 am daily.

Litigants who have cases before the High Court in the Districts of Falaba,

Karene and Tonkolili and their environs should be present in Court on the
above dates and time.

The Criminal Sessions of the High Court is fully funded by the Judiciary
of Sierra Leone courtesy of the Government of Sierra Leone and geared

to addressing overcrowding in Correctional Centres. It is held in places
where there are no sitting Judges.

This is part of the Judiciary’s efforts in taking justice to the doorsteps of
residents of the respective localities.

For more enquiries contact the Judiciary’s Communications Department
on +23234617548/+23279101086.
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